

23 November 2017

ICCM
City of London Cemetery
Aldersbrook Road
Manor Park
London
E12 5DQ

Dear Mr Robson,

On behalf of the North of England Children's Cancer Research fund, I would like to thank you very much indeed for the donation of £5,000.00 raised through the ICCM Recycling of Metals Scheme which was handed to us from Durham Crematorium.

The funds raised will go directly towards supporting the important work being undertaken in the NECCR research laboratories in Newcastle into the causes, prevention and treatment of cancer in children. Whilst good progress is being made, we need to continue with this work until a cure is found for all children affected by this disease and we rely on generous donations, such as this one, to enable us to do this.

Thank you once again.

Yours Sincerely,

PS Janet Price

NECCR Fundraiser

Helping more children beat cancer

Sir James Spence Institute of Child Health, Royal Victoria Infirmary, Newcastle, NE1 4LP

T. 0191 282 1322 www.neccr.org.uk contactus@neccr.org.uk